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May 12, 2023 
 
Dawson Civil 
1212 McGill Rd 
Kamloops, BC 
V2C 6N6 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
RE: Notice of Work Sunday May 14, 2023 
 
 Due to the rain delays on May 8th and 9th, Dawson Civil will be working on Sunday May 14, 
2023 from 6:00am to 6:00pm to help offset the days missed. Please expect traffic delays and crews 
on the road. For any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the site 
Superintendent, Rob Gray at 250-571-7108. We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any 
inconveniences.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alex Sawatzky, 
Quality Control Inspector 
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